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Requires contracts with managed care plans to include a
requirement that any patient with five or more prescriptions
be placed in a comprehensive medication management process
with the primary care provider or state licensed pharmacist to
verify all the prescriptions are medically appropriate and to
review for drug interactions and opportunities to reduce the
number of prescriptions.


